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19th November 2020 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Thank you so much for your understanding today following the news that we need to ask our Year 1 children to 
isolate as a result of a positive case of COVID-19. 
 
All learning will be delivered remotely and a timetable posted for the week by the end of the day. This will 
include live streaming of guided reading sessions twice a week.  Mrs Toone or Mrs Jones will inform you of these 
times and days so that you can work any meetings around them if you are able.  Work will be uploaded at 8am 
each morning.  
 
The day will start at 9am and the teacher will take a live register so your child will need to be logged onto Google 
Classroom. The link to access the video conferencing will be in the live stream. 
This will be followed by a live interactive phonics/spelling session with Miss Igglesden and then she will outline 
the activities for the day. Please be warned that the first few days are a little chaotic but once the children get 
used to it, it works great! 
 
Further tasks will be set for the remainder of each day, but we have also built into the day the fact that the 
children would usually have some free time to explore their learning through play.  Suggestions for this will be 
included in the daily timetable and tasks set. 
 
At 2:45pm, the children will need to log back into Google Classroom using the link from the live stream, and their 
teacher will read the children a story to finish the day off and answer any questions. 
 
Throughout the day, Mrs Urmston, Mrs Price and Nathan will be on hand to answer any questions and give 
learning support. Mrs Toone and Miss Jones will be available on the days they usually work.  
 
Please remember that we do respect that some of you are working parents too and you can only do your best. 
We are here to support you at all times. If you have any technical issues, please contact the school office. 
 
With kindest regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head Teacher  


